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Natasha Exel

From: Liz <lizzajs@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 27 February 2015 5:28 PM

To: THT

Subject: Built heritage submission

Attention committee secretary. 

 

I would like to make a submission to references 5 and 6. 

Our family have had a shack at Ansons bay for over 50 years and the Eddystone lighthouse has always been a part of 

our lives. In early years the lighthouse was open to the public and as a child many school holidays I was able with my 

family climb the lighthouse and walk the grounds. 

In later years I was able to take my own children to do the same as the lighthouse was still open to the public. 

When the bay of fires walk commenced,my daughter was one of the original guides and at that time the walk did 

not know a lot on the history of the lighthouse. My daughter was able to show the walk where the bricks for the 

lighthouse came from. Show the holes where these bricks were split apart with wet stick (for want of a better word). 

The stories of the boats coming into the gulch and riding on horseback to Ansons bay and rowing across the river to 

the farmhouse for supplies. 

At one stage one of the archbishops stayed at the farmhouse. 

All this is our heritage and it would be nice to be available to all walks of life. 

St. John's seat at the back of the 3 houses gives a wonderful view of the bay of fires. 

Elizabeth springer 

785 west tamar highway 

Legana, tas 

0438 301 494 

 

Sent from my iPad 


